SEPTEMBER UPDATE 2021

Services Vice President: Eli Cooper

- Submitted the gender inclusive bathroom Memo of Understanding to UPDC, moving forward on official university policy
- Planning the October Services town hall
- Helping to encourage students to attend the New Residence Hall forums in support of gender inclusive housing at UofL
- Served on the Housing
 Waiver and Meal Plan Waiver
 committees, trying to help
 students experiencing unforeseen
 circumstances
- Completed first-round interviews for the new Student Activities

- Center Director and continuing to help plan second-round interviews
- Continuing to serve as the SGA liaison to Staff Senate
- Working on fully opening the School of Music Student Loading Zone
- Developing new LLCs and Themed Communities to be implemented in the 2022-23 year
- Attended the Furniture Fair to help determine the furniture vendors for Denny Crum Hall and New Residence Hall 2022

